
Members of the House and Government Operations Committee, 

I support this bill because it protects children who deserve clean parks and outdoor play areas 

free of drug paraphernalia. 

I also believe that the state should not hand out free syringes.  This is encouraging drug use 

throughout Maryland and it also allows minors to participate in drug use under the radar of 

mindful parents. 

Thank you for considering this well needed bill! 

Looking forward to seeing this pass! 

Lauren Daigle  
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